Request for Proposal

The Sault Tribe Purchasing Department will be accepting SEALED Proposals on behalf of the
Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians for Septic and Drainfield replacement on the
Wetmore housing site.

Scope of Work:

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians (Tribe) is soliciting proposals for replacing 2
POWTS in the Wetmore Community, Alger County, Michigan. Each site has had a soil test
completed and the replacement area has been identified for the new system. The sites are designed to
have standard in-ground drainfields. Plans sheets show the site plan and design details for each
home.

Please request a copy of the complete bid pack by e-mailing Ryan Madigan
(rmadigan@saulttribe.net). Please indicate Wetmore POWTS Septic System Project # 24-173
in the subject line.

Proposals to provide these services must be submitted by 3:15 P.M., November 14, 2024.

Faxed or Emailed proposals will NOT be accepted. Proposals must be submitted in a sealed
envelope clearly marked “Do Not Open — Wetmore POWTS Septic System Project # 24-173”

All proposals must be addressed and directed to:

Sault Tribe Purchasing Department
Attn: Kara Reno Project # 24-173
2186 Shunk Road

Sault Ste. Marie, Ml 49783

Native American Preference will apply. If your company is claiming preference please supply
supporting documentation showing Native American ownership.

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to
waive informalities in the bids received whenever such rejection or waiver is in the best interest
of the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians.
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